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31st January 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6 
 

‘Matilda’ 
 
As part of our learning for NSPCC Number Day, each class has been allocated a film to watch 
in class and link our day’s activities to. Our film will be ‘Matilda’, which has a ‘PG’ rating. We 
will be watching the film in class on Friday 4th February 2022. Could you please let me know 
if you DO NOT wish for your child to watch this film, by the morning of Thursday 3rd 
February 2022 at the latest, so that alternative arrangements can be made if necessary. 
 
You can make contact via the school office if you wish to discuss this further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L. Brett 

 

Miss L Brett 
Year 6 Teacher 
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